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11 September 2020 

Dear Mr Tohill 

 

PROPOSED PART TIME 20MPH AT SCHOOL 
 
DfI Roads is proposing to provide part time 20mph speed limits at the following 
schools, as shown on the enclosed map:- 
 
Orritor Primary School, Cookstown 
Crossroads Primary School, Kilrea 
Ampertaine Primary, Upperlands 
Saint Trea’s Primary, Ballyronan 
Saint Eoghan’s Primary School, Draperstown 
Saint Brigids Primary School, Mayogall 
Edendork Primary School Dungannon 
Aughnacloy College and Aughnacloy Regional Primary School  
 
The existing school signs will be replaced with new signs to warn of the presence 
of the school and the part time speed limit. The speed limit will only be 
operational when the lights flash and these times will be strictly controlled to 
coincide with peak activity at the school. 
 
PSNI have been consulted and are in agreement with the proposals. 
 
Please bring this matter to the attention of your council. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hazel Burton 
Network Development Section 
 
Encs 
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